
Pajamas will be donated to Josh’s Jammies, a non-profit 
organization that collects new pajamas for children with cancer. 
Pajamas are donated to children hospitalized at Sinai Hospital, 
Mt. Washington Pediatric Hospital, and University of Maryland 

Hospital's NICU and PICU units.

For more information, visit www.joshsjammies.org.

We are collecting NEW children’s 
pajamas for kids hospitalized 

with cancer!
Please give NEW children’s pajamas to

Barb Hayes by Monday, November 25, 2024.
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